Dear Petros*, dear Colleagues from Greece,

| would like to express my gratitude for our meeting in Thesprotia, from 22-25 May.

I had wonderful impressions from You and Your hospitality.
| have receive the photos, and i would like to thanks to everyone for such amazing weekend.
Hope we are going to see each other soon.

Hope we are going to establish successful cooperation.

Kind regards,
Nikola Karovski,

Hotel Manager,

ELEM TURS - SKOPJE
Hotel Molika - Bitola
National Park Pelister

*(Zoumpoulis Petros, Head Administrative of Chamber of Thesprotia)



